
 
 
DJW/tp 
 
3 December 2024 
     
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: The Effective use of Edtech to Support Learning – Thursday 12 December 2024 
 
VENUE: Wildern School Hall 
 
For the past twelve years Wildern School has held a series of Parent Information Evenings, 
formerly known as WINK’s.   
 
Our Parent Information Evening event this month will be held live in the Wildern School Hall from 
6pm and will share information about the use of education technology in school.  The event will 
cover how students can use tools like Google Classroom along with other apps and websites to 
support their learning and self-study.  We shall also be sharing top tips around e-safety and 
supporting your child in being safe online. 
 
The evening will begin at 6.00pm in the School Hall.  
 
If you would like to attend the session then please register your interest using the link below to 
visit the Eventbrite page: HERE 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful and 
informative evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
                                           
Mr D Walmsley      
Edtech/New Tech Co-ordinator    
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-effective-use-of-edtech-to-support-learning-tickets-1104498918999?aff=oddtdtcreator

